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September 1, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

It is a pleasure to write this letter for Christine D’alessarndro who I have worked with professionally.  It gives me the opportunity to share the way in which she has helped me in my writing efforts.  Christine is intelligent, thoughtful, creative, energetic, and a pleasure to work with professionally.   She has the perfect temperament to assist in the editing and writing process. 

One of the important components of being a professor at a University is the requirement to publish.  Writing is a lonely profession.  It requires patience, creativity and research.  Finding these qualities in me is not always easy.  Therefore, I consider myself fortunate to have found Christine.  She has helped me discover these qualities in myself and enabled me to bring them forth in my writing. Christine has been a wonderful resource for me because I respect her intelligence and talents as a writer.

My work began with Christine as a result of a book I was writing. For the past few years, I struggled with the book.  The book needed revision and I was not sure how to approach it.  Christine spent time with me and guided me through the process.  It was wonderful to have someone who had the knowledge and skill about the writing process to carefully go through the manuscript and help me make the necessary changes. After completing the book, I called on Christine to help me with articles that I was writing.  Regardless of what she was doing, Christine always found the time to work with me. Each project has been a success for me because I not only complete the projects but am pleased with the final products.  

I feel fortunate to have the opportunity to work with someone as talented as Christine D’alessandro. She is a remarkable editor who shares her wealth of experience with you as you approach and work through the writing process.   I highly recommend her and know that you will find her to be an excellent person to work with on your writing.  

Sincerely,

Esther Fusco, Ph.D.

